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Since our last board meeting, Director Gough and I have done the following:
· Met with a representative of Blake Gardens and the UC Berkeley Botany Dept.  He gave us his recommendations about what and how to replant, and we discussed briefly their collaboration with Segourea-Te indigenous people’s group.
· We met with current park maintenance contractor Fernando Herrera, to discuss his input on replanting, an extension of the irrigation system that we will need for getting new trees going, and other ideas and problems in the park.
· I met with KPPCSD admin staffer Rosa Ruiz to get her input about replanting and what the park needs.
· On Feb 27th we held a lively and interactive community meeting for input about replanting the park, which was attended by about 15 people, including a child, who gave us lots of useful and creative ideas about what could be done in our park.
· Lastly, Sarah and I continue to get emails and calls from citizens with ideas.  If you have any suggestions, esp recommendations of landscape architects whom you recommend, or soils experts, kindly send them to us at cduggan & sgough@kppcsd.org.

